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Santa Rosa City Schools to host Listening Session March 11 at EAHS  

SANTA ROSA, Calif. – Santa Rosa City Schools district leadership invites the community to 
attend a Listening Session March 11 at 5 p.m. at the Elsie Allen High School Library.  

The session will focus on administrative staffing for the remainder of the 24/25 school year and 
we welcome EAHS staff, students, families, and community members to share their thoughts. 

"During these challenging times, the strength and resilience of the Elsie Allen High School 
community have been truly inspiring,” said Dr. Daisy Morales, SRCS Superintendent. “This 
Listening Session is an opportunity for us to come together, hear your voices, and work 
collaboratively to ensure the best path forward for our students, staff, and families. Your input is 
invaluable as we move forward, and we remain committed to supporting and uplifting our 
community every step of the way." 

Media inquiries should be directed toward James Hodgman, SRCS Public Information Officer at 
the phone number or email address above.  

Santa Rosa City Schools is the largest school district in Sonoma County, serving approximately 
15,000 students in 24 schools.  
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